
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE GARAGE SCHOOL 
PROJECT OF SAFI BENEVOLENT TRUST 

NEWSLETTER 2018-2019 

The academic year of The Garage School (Project of Safi Benevolent 

Trust) 2018-2019 was a very busy and exciting one. Many events and 

ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŜƴǊƛŎƘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΦ  

The year started with 110 new students joining the school. Nearly 

322 had applied for admission but all could not be admitted. Those 

who were enrolled were accommodated in a newly rented 

mezzanine floor located in the street adjoining the existing school 

building. Only 20 out of the newly admitted students have been 

sponsored.    

Our first batch (after registration with the Secondary Board of 

Education) passed their Matriculation examination with good grades 

and a number of them gained admission in different colleges for 

higher studies. We thank the sponsors who have supported these 

students:  

                                                               

Ramazan coincided with the start of the academic year. With 

generous donations / Zakat from donors TGS presented 350 families 

with a monthly ration and Eid Clothes to all students. The school also 

arranged an Iftaar and Eid Milan Party for the students where each 

child went home with a smile on their face and an Eidee of PKR 10/- 

in pocket.    

Upcoming Projects: 

Construction of the Building: 

 One of the most urgent need of the 
school is to raise funds for the 
construction of the building to 
accommodate the growing demand of 
admissions.  The Garage School is 
striving to improve the future of these 
kids by equipping them with education 
of a high standard free of charge. We 
hope to motivate them and meet their 
aspirations for a bright future. Those 
who are refused admission will go back 
ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǊŜŜǘΦ ²Ŝ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƻ 
ƘŀǇǇŜƴΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ ǎŀȅ ά¸9{έ 
to all children 

  

 

 

 

 
1 Boy in DA Degree College           
(Commerce) 
1 GƛǊƭ ƛƴ {ǘΦ tŀǘǊƛŎƪΩǎ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ 
(Commerce) 
2 girls in DA College for women 
(Pre-Engineering)  
3 Girls in Liaquat National 
Hospital, School for Nursing. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A summer programme was arranged for the students with different 

fun and learning activities such as theatre and Scrabble classes, 

whereby the volunteers from Nixor College, Lyceum School, Karachi 

Grammar School, and Lahore University of Management Sciences 

participated, and Dr. Nizar Ali conducted Scrabble Classes.   

During this year the school also observed national festivals like 

Pakistan resolution day, Independence Day and Quaid-e-!ȊŀƳΩǎ ōƛǊǘƘ 

anniversary.   Religious celebrations such as Christmas and Milaad 

were also organised.  The school also conducted a Breast Cancer 

awareness session for the mothers and older girls of Neelum and 

Shah Rasool Colonies.   

hƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ Ǉƭŀȅ ά!ƭŀŘŘƛƴέ ōȅ ǘƘŜ 

students of The Garage School on 28th -29th September 2018.  For 

two days it was performed to a full house at the Arts Council Karachi. 

It was a fund raising event for the upcoming school building. It was a 

huge success.  

With the aim of upgrading the school further, TGS also appointed a 

highly qualified Admin Manager for the first time, an English language 

teacher and a headmistress for the school.  

One of the milestones of the year was the purchase of a building on 

a 94.27 sq. yard plot for the school from the TGS endowment fund. 

The building is in a deplorable condition and we hope to collect funds 

to demolish and re-build it.  

The admissions process for the year 2019-2020 started in February 
2019 with 375 applications. ¦ƴŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜƭȅΣ ƭƻǿ ǎǇŀŎŜ ŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ŀƭƭƻǿ 
us to meet the growing demand. We could only admit 89 children of 
the 375 who applied.    

 

Upcoming Projects: 

Ramzan Ration Drive 2019: 

Like every year this year, The Garage School 

aims to provide Ramzan Ration and Eid 

Clothes to the students for our school. This 

year there are 400 families to feed and Each 

Ramzan Ration bag costs Rs 8,000/-  

 

Information Technology Programme 
for the Girls: 

 
 The objective of this programme is to 

introduce Information Technology program 

(Computer literacy) for the older girls, 

teaching them entrepreneurship so that 

they can earn making mobile applications 

and software.  This will help us transform 

them into self-sufficient and independent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bank Details:  
Bank             : Bank Al Habib 
Bank Address   : 16th Commercial Lane 3, Phase 5, Zamzama Boulevard  
                              Karachi 
Account Name: The Garage School, Project of Safi Benevolent Trust 
Account No     : 1005-0081-030519-01-8 
Swift Code       :  BAHPKKA 
IBAN No          : PK-18 BAHL 1005-0081-0305-1901   
 

Contact Details: 
Address: Bawaqar Plaza, Plot # C-1-C 24th Street Tauheed Commercial Area,  DHA Phase V Karachi. 

Contact No: +92-35304335 
Email Address: thegarageschool@gmail.com 

Web Address: www.thegarageschool.org  
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SCHOOL HAPPENINGS  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admissions 2018 

 Earth Day Celebrations  

 Ramazan Ration Drive 2018  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Eid Celebrations 2018  

 

 

 Summer Programme 2018  

¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ tǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴ ά !ƭŀŘŘƛƴέ  нлму  



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Breast Cancer Awareness Session 2018  

Milaad 2018  

Discovering New Artists (DNA) Winners 2018  

Quaid-e-Azam Day & Christmas Celebrations 2018  


